
Year 4 Summer 

Newsletter 
Our topic for this half term is Rainfor-
est. We will be learning all about where 
they are located in the world, what ani-
mals live there and will be creative 
some fantastic art work around the 
rainforest too. 

English 

To start the 
term, we will be 
reading The Boy 
Who Grew 
Dragons and will be writing texts 
inspired by the book. We also will be 
reading The Miraculous Journey of 
Edward Tulane.  

Science 

We are continuing our electricity topic, 
then will be moving onto states of matter. 
We will find out conductors and insulators 
as well as solids, liquids and gases. 

Maths 

This term we are 
going to focus on 
money, time and 
shape. If your 
child still struggles to tell the 
time on a clock face, please help 
out with this at home.  Make 
sure your child is still practising 
their times tables every day on 
TTR in order to prepare them 
the MTC in June! 

Reminders 

Homework is set on Thursday and due on Tuesday. 

Reading records are checked by an adult on Tuesdays but are expected to be in 
school every day. 5 detailed comments from your child. 

PE is on Wednesday and Friday. 


